
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

TO RECEIVE COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC  

ABOUT THE POSSIBLE RENAMING OF A PORTION OF  

SOUTH 5TH STREET (SOUTH OF OWEN K GARRIOTT TO OHIO AVENUE) 

The public meeting will be held in Grand Ballroom of the Stride Bank Center at 6:00 PM on November 18, 

2020. The City is considering renaming this portion of the road for Pastor Alfred Baldwin Jr. the longtime 

Pastor of First Missionary Baptist Church. The proposed new road would be designated: 

“Alfred Baldwin Jr. Way” 

Affected properties: 

714 South 5th Street would change to 714 Alfred Baldwin Jr. Way 

1310 South 5th Street would change to 1310 Alfred Baldwin Jr. Way 

801 South 5th Street would change to 801 Alfred Baldwin Jr. Way 

815 South 5th Street would change to 815 Alfred Baldwin Jr. Way 

ALSO 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Mayor and Board of Commissioners of the City of Enid, Oklahoma, will 

meet in special session at 6:30 PM on the 15th day of December, 2020 in the Grand Ball Room of the 

Stride Bank Center Convention Hall, located at 301 South Independence. The Enid City Council of Enid, 

Oklahoma, will hold a public hearing on an ordinance renaming South 5th Street to “Alfred Baldwin Jr. 

Way.” 

         /s/ Chris Bauer    
                                                           Chris Bauer 

                                                           Planning Administrator 

 


